

Room J, 3/F, Sun Wui Commercial Society School No. 1 Kui In Fong,

Sheung Wan, Hong Kong Tel: 2854 9115

www.autismchildren.org.hk

Holy Family Canossian College No.3 Inverness Road, Kowloon City, Kowloon, Hong Kong 12 May 2011

Dear Principal, Vice Principals, teachers and student leaders,

I write to express my heartfelt appreciation to all of you for organising the "Love Lunches" held on 13 April 2011. It was a very meaningful and successful programme. I am glad to see the overwhelming response from the students.

Thank you for choosing ACF as your partner to this event. Apart from your generous efforts to raise funds for us, this also provides us a great opportunity to share real life autism stories with the students. I hope the sharing between Principal Lui, Mrs Wan and myself will allow more people to know autism better as a childhood development disorder and its treatment, and to promote greater integration of autistic children/persons in the community.

Thank you once again for your generosity and we will use the fund on autism children's programmes. Furthermore, the highlight of this event will also be uploaded to our website shortly.

For more information, please view our website at: www.autismchildren.org.hk

My best wishes to your school and my special prayers will always go to all the needy children.

Yours sincerely,

Founding Director

Eva To